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Next Meeting : 

November 5, 2015 ~  7:00 p.m.  

St. Barnabas Church 

1697 East Main Road 

Portsmouth, RI 02871 

(Handicapped accessible) 

 

For the November Meeting : 

Remember your: 

¶ MUG MAT! (boutique item of the 

month)  

¶ Name tag 

¶ Fabric strip of the month 

¶ Show and Tell 

 

Board Members 

President: Ruth Sears 

Vice President:  Chris Bagley  

Secretary:  Jennie Nestlerode  

Treasurer:  Martha Munkacsy 

 

Newsletter Editor   

Catherine Hawkes 

 

Guild Photographer 

Susan Rood 

  

Committees 

Hospitality ~ Donna Bozeman and  

   Donna Chaves 

Fabric Strip of the Month:   

   Chris Bagley 

Boutique Item of the Month:   

   Carol Garvey, Lori Bessette 

Membership:  Susan VanDerhoof 

Community Service:  Noreen Kissell 

Sunshine:  Carol McOsker 

Program ~ Susan Rood, Allison  

   Wilbur  

Librarian:  Norma Jones 

Quilt Show ~  [Your name here?] 

Raffle Quilt ~ Judy Messenger 

 

Next Board Meeting 

November 10, 10:00 a.m., at the 

home of Martha Munkacsy  

 

Web Site 

http://quiltersbytheseari.com 
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QBS Mission Statement 

To instruct, encourage, and develop the art of quilting; to 

share techniques, ideas, and experiences; 

and to extend friendship. 

A M ESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

Hello Quilters,  

 

I hope you enjoyed the trunk show and workshop from 

Timna Tarr last month.  Her colorful quilts were beautiful.  

We are going to have another treat for you this month 

when Brenda Devine shares her work at our November 

meeting.   Seeing other quiltersõ work  and learning about 

their experiences helps all of us to build our skills and enjoy 

our passion. 

 

Speaking of seeing other quilts, I hope you were able to 

attend the Ninigret Quilters show in Westerly this month.  I 

had a great time and saw some other QBS members there 

as well.   

 

Thank you so much for your feedback on the surveys we 

did last month.  You can read more about the ideas and 

responses in this newsletter. 

 

As of today we are still looking for a volunteer to lead the 

marketing of the raffle quilt and two people to chair the 

quilt show.  Hopefully, by the time we meet in November, 

we will have those jobs filled.  Contact Ruth if you are in-

terested in doing one of these. 

 

Fall is definitely in the air.  It makes me think of bright col-

ors and fresh air as Mother Nature shows off before every-

thing turns to neutrals for the winter. Does your quilting 

reflect the world around you?  See you November 5th.  

 

  .KJB\/9FHI,  President 

November 2015 

mailto:srsusanscats@Gmail.com
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November 5:  General Meeting, Brenda Devine Trunk Show.  òBaltimore Al-

bum and So Much More.ó  Brenda is a local quilter and President of the Indus-

trial Revolution Quilt Guild in Pawtucket. Her Baltimore Album  quilts have 

won awards nationally, but she has so many more wonderful quilts that you 

wonder how she has made so many beautiful quilts in one lifetime! 

 

November Workshop.  Making Christmas ornaments at Knit One Quilt Two 

 

December 3:  General Meeting.  Holiday Party and Entertainment  

 

January 7, 8, 9:  Quilt In, St. Barnabas Church.  Thursday, January 7, 4pm ð 10pm; Friday, January 

8, 9am ð 6pm; Saturday, January 9, 9am ð 5pm.  Bring along whatever project you are working 

on and spend some time getting to know your fellow guild members. You can leave your supplies 

in the room overnight.  Bring a food to share, swap quilting tips, find out about our new Quilt 

Challenge, and enjoy seeing what everyone is making. Itõs always more fun to quilt with company! 

 

February 4:  General Meeting, Barbara Becker Trunk Show, òPanel Play.ó  Barbara has written a 

terrific book on using panels in quilts called Panel Play in which you take panels and incorporate 

them into quilts. Designs range from simple table runners to complex quilts.  Website:  

www.fourpawsquilting.com.  

 

February 6:   Workshop, Portsmouth Library.   Barbara Becker  shows how to 

take a panel and make it into a small quilt or wall hanging.  

 

March 3:  General Meeting, Melanie Johnston and Joan Blade Johnson.  Both 

women are art quilters whose work ranges from realistic to collage to abstract.  

Websites:  melaniejohnstonfiberart.com, www.jbjfiberart.com.  

 

March 4:  Workshop, Portsmouth Library.   Melanie and Joan  òMemory 

Quiltsó 

 

April 7:  General Meeting, Judy Lancaster Trunk Show.  Judy is the star instructor at RYCO and has 

made some fantastic quilts to share with you. 

 

April 8:  Workshop, Portsmouth Library.  TBA 

 

May 5:  General Meeting, QBS Member Judy Messenger Trunk Show. 

 

June 2:  General Meeting.  Ice Cream Social and Member Demo Night in which there will be sever-

al stations with demonstrations. Members move from one station to the next for approximately 15 

minutes each with 5 minutes in between. If you have a technique you would like to demo or there 

is a technique you would like to see, please contact Allison Wilbur or Susan Rood. 

 

Quilters by the Sea  2015-16 Calendar 
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TREASURERõS REPORT ~ Martha Munkacsy, Treasurer 

Out and About  

Shows, Workshops, Shop Hops, and More 

(Submit items you think weõd like to know about!) 

 

Knit One Quilt Too, 10 Anoka Avenue, Barrington, RI  

Sunday, November 22:  Christmas Ornament Workshop and special shop hours 

for QBS members.  Details will be announced and sign-up available at the No-

vember meeting.  

 

Monthly Quilters Get -Together:  Quilting at the Middletown Public Library will take 

place from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. on the third  Thursday in November (11/19) and De-

cember (12/17) because of the holidays.   

 

New England Quilt Museum, Lowell, MA  

November 5 - December 26:  Small Wonders ~ Miniature, Doll & Crib Quilts  

Sunshine and Shadows 

If you have any member news that requires a bit of sunshine, please let me 

know by either phone or e -mail Carol McOsker. 

November Meeting:  Arrive Early! 
We will START with Brenda DevineĔs trunk show, followed by the business meeting 
and show and tell.  Please try to arrive before 7:00 so Brenda can begin on time.  
(ED.:  I plan to use some of that extra hour I save on Sunday morningĜ) 
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Strip of the Month 
      November     Yellow 

 December      Green 

     January       Blue 

      February       Indigo 

            March      Violet  

                April      Solids 

                  May      Black 

                   June      White 

2 cotton 2Ĳó x 42ó strips of fabric 

Questions?  Email Christine Bagley. 

 
 
 
 
 

Do you have a favorite website for patterns, pictures, ideas, or advice?  Let us know! 

This month:  A few of your editorõs favorites. 

 

URL Whatõs to like      

http://selvageblog.blogspot.com/  Blog by an etsy shop proprietor; lots of  

     galleries, including quilts made from selvages 

http://www.pennysisto.com/  Penny Sisto is a quilt artist with an unusual  

    history and a powerful message 

http://tipnut.com/category/crafts/embroidery/  Free high-res vintage embroidery patterns 

http://copa.apps.uri.edu/sample.php I love browsing around the òsampleó page of 

    the URI Pattern Archive for everything from  

    a 1920s day dress to a trapunto pattern 

vendors 
at the November Meeting will be 

òMittensó by Deb Timby and Jean Conwell 

Reminds me of the squirrel who used to gather my black walnuts every fall.  After a few days 
of chewing through the dye -laden fruit, he looked like heĔd been eating a jam sandwich.  ~ CH 

A block of the ĖFalling Leavesė quilt from the 
1930s Nancy Page Quilt Club newspaper column 
by Florence LaGanke.    
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The raffle quilt is completed, the name has been chosen.  We 

have someone willing to deliver the quilt to various shops to 

be shown and for tickets to be sold.   Carol Garvey,  who 

took the lead role in marketing the quilt last time, has orga-

nized information from the last three raffle quilts to help the 

next person do this job.   The only thing we need now is 

someone willing to do it.  

 

The job involves filling out some forms to get permission to 

hold the raffle, ordering tickets and keeping track of where 

the tickets are and the money turned in when they are sold.  

The board members will help you get the tickets ready for 

members to sell, and will help with questions. 

 

This needs to start right away so we can start selling tickets.  

This is a major fundraiser for the guild and we hope every-

one will help with selling or buying  the tickets.  

 

Please contact Ruth if you are willing to take this on, for the 

benefit of the guild and our members. 

QBS needs someone to step up! 

October Show and Tell  


